
 

  

 

January 24th, 2022 

 

ICB Classification Changes 

 

The Athens Stock Exchange and FTSE Russell announces the following quarterly classification changes according to 

the FTSE Russell | Industry Classification Benchmark (ICB). 

 

 

The changes will be effective from the session of Monday March 21st 2022. 

 


